
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Rocky Flat Gravel, M-1982-129, Division's Extension Approval
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us> Mon, Apr 29, 2024 at 1:47 PM
To: Susan Goemmer <butteranch185@gmail.com>
Cc: Lukas Dearmin <ru38ru@gmail.com>

Good afternoon,

Thank you again for sending this over. Per our phone conversation, no apologies are needed. Please do not worry about
needing to put family first. The Division approves your extension request, for both the markers and the weed management
problem citations. As you had stated, you have replaced markers annotated as 1-13 on the map you attached, and you
will send photos with labels of which marker the picture is indicating. Additionally, you had stated that you have reached
out to Huerfano County for guidance on treating noxious weeds at the site, and are awaiting a response. When you
receive a response, please send written correspondence of guidance from the County, and photos of the area that had
been treated.

The new corrective actions due date for the inspection problems cited in the Division's December 12, 2023 inspection
report is set for: May 25, 2024.

Thank you,

Amber M. Gibson 
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 720.836.0967 |  F 303.832.8106 | 
amber.gibson@state.co.us 

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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